
Letter from Teunis Vechter to Robert W. Leake, 1774

A letter from Teunis Vechter to Robert W. Leake asking Leake to forward an inquiry on the asking price for lands owned by Marinus 
Willet to a Mr. Morris, to whom Vechter had sent a letter but not received a response. Side two contains the document's original 
address and seal.
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